
 Focus on Three’s 
January 

  
Week One (Jan. 3-6) 
Memory Verse: “Lord, I love your house.” Psalm 
26:8 
Bible Theme: Gifts for a King 
Topic – Winter 
Letter: Review, Number: Review, Shape: Review, 
Color: Review 
Show and Tell: Favorite Christmas present 
(Please be sure it fits in school bag) 
  
Week Two (Jan. 9-13) 
Memory Verse: “…love your neighbor as 
yourself.” Luke 10:27 
Bible Theme: Jesus Goes to Church  
Topic:  Winter 
Letter: S, Number: 6, Shape: Oval, Color: Silver 
Show and Tell: Any favorite item 
  
Week Three (Jan. 16-20) 
Memory Verse: “…faith comes from hearing the 
message.” Romans 10:17 
Bible Theme: Love Your Neighbor 
Topic: Junk Food/Healthy Food    
Letter: J, Number: 7, Shape: Octagon, Color: 
Silver 
Show and Tell: Anything with Silver on it  
  
Week Four (Jan. 23-27) 
Memory Verse: “For it is by grace you have been 
saved…” Ephesians 2:8 
Bible Theme: The Farmer’s Seed 
Topic: Back/Front 
Letter: D, Number: 8, Shape: Octagon, Color: 
Silver 
Show and Tell: Something you can play with a 
friend 
  

 

Spring Surveys 
Our Spring Survey was sent out via email.  Thank 
you to those who have already participated in our 
survey.  We use this information each year  to 
determine our strengths and areas for improvement.  
Our goal is always to provide your children with 
absolutely the best preschool experience.  We truly 
appreciate your comments!  If you haven’t had the 
chance to fill out the survey, please take a moment 
to do so.  The survey will remain available until 
after Spring Break.  
  
Enrollment for Next Year 
Registration is moving along quickly this year!  
Thank you for all of your referrals so far.  We will 
continue to offer a referral discount on your 
September tuition if someone you recommend our 
program to enrolls.  So tell your friends, neighbors, 
and the lady with the kids at the park! 
  
Please remember that August’s tuition for the 2018-
2019 school year will be due at the end of May (you 
will receive an invoice).  If you have registered and 
your plans have changed, please let us know right 
away as many of the classes have already gathered 
waiting lists.   
  
Looking Ahead 
Our last days of school will be on Wednesday, May 
16th and Thursday, May 17th with the closing 
program being 11:30 on both days.  Wednesday the 
16th is the last day of school for the MWF three’s 
and all 4’s.  Thursday the 17th is the last day for the  
2’s and the T/Th 3’s. 
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A few reminders: 
   
No school on January 17th due to 
the Martin Luther King Jr. holiday.  
  
Registration for the 2022-2023 
school year for currently enrolled 
students and their siblings begins 
on February 7th at 8:30am. 
 
Positive Parenting Tip:  
Sleep has important effects on 
growth and the development of the 
mind. You can help your child 
achieve the 10-13 hours of 
recommended sleep by arranging a 
balanced schedule, keeping a 
regular bedtime and making the 
bedroom a no-screen zone. You can 
cut down on bedtime complaints by 
giving your child control over 
minor choices like which pajamas 
to wear or what bedtime story to 
read.  
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